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Title: OE-13 Facilities  

 

 

Policy Reference:   The superintendent shall assure that physical facilities support the 
accomplishment of the board’s Results policies, are safe and properly maintained.  

Background Information:  District staff has completed a series of public meetings to 
review proposed attendance areas for three of the new school currently being 
constructed. These attendance areas are for New Socastee Elementary replacement 
facility, the NEW Socastee Area Middle School and the NEW Carolina Forest Area 
Middle School. If approved these attendance areas would go into effect at the beginning 
of the 2017-18 school year. 

Purpose: To inform the superintendent and the board of staff efforts to gain public input 
about proposed attendance areas and recommend approval of the new attendance 
areas. 

For additional information: Contact Joe Burch 843-488-6712 or Daryl Brown 843-488-
6774. 

Recommended Action:  Approve the new attendance areas as presented. 

 
Estimated Project Cost:  $0.00 
 

Recurring __  Non-recurring  __  
Funding Sources:  


